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GIBRALTAR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 

 
The Minister for Sport and Leisure, the Hon Edwin J Reyes, has sent the following congratulatory 
message to Mr Peter Pizarro – President of the Gibraltar Hockey Association: 

 
“Dear Peter 
 
On behalf of everyone in Gibraltar I wish to congratulate our local Hockey Team for their 
outstanding success, which resulted in their attaining the prestigious Gold Medal at the 
European Nationals Challenge 2 Competition.  Please convey my personal greetings to all 
players and officials concerned. 
 
I know you will soon commence a full and thorough training programme in preparation for the 
European Nations Challenge 1 Competition to be held in two years time, and take this 
opportunity to assure you of the Sports and Leisure Authority’s support and assistance in this 
venture. 
 
Likewise, the Government of Gibraltar wish you all the very best in your bid to host the 
Challenge 1 Competition in Gibraltar.  Should the GHA be successful in this bid it would mean a 
lot to all sport lovers on the rock to host a prominent eight-team hockey competition of such well 
established high International standards.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


